
           
 

4 February 2016 
 
 

Magali Silva Velarde-Álvarez 
Minister for Foreign Trade and Tourism 
Peru 
 
 
Dear Minister Silva, 
 
 
I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of  4 February 2016, which reads as 
follows: 
 
 
“In connection with the signing on this date of the Trans-Pacific Partnership Agreement 
(the “TPP Agreement”),  I have the honour to confirm the following understanding shared 
by the Government of Malaysia and the Government of Peru during the course of 
negotiations on the TPP Agreement: 

 
The product Pisco was registered as a geographical indication in Malaysia, under 
Geographical Indications Act 2000, on December 3, 2008.  

 
I have the honour to propose that this letter, equally valid in English and Spanish, and 
your letter in reply confirming that your Government shares this understanding will 
constitute an understanding between our Governments. In the event of any inconsistency, 
the English version shall prevail.” 
 
 
I have the further honour to confirm that my Government shares this understanding. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
MUSTAPA MOHAMED 
Minister of International Trade and Industry  
Malaysia 


